
 
 
Dear New and Returning Members of Bay Area Professional Family Child Care Network:  
 
Thank you for joining or continuing your membership, which, for $60 annually, includes… 
 
1. Peer-to-Peer Support (Tuesday Talks - 1st Tuesday every month via zoom)  
2. Networking and Resource Assistance  
3. Privileges on Our Private Facebook Group  
4. Virtual and In-Person Home Tours  
5. Trainings, Webinars, Conferences and Professional Development Opportunities  
 
Please note, dues are not pro-rated – everyone plays the same annual fee regardless of when they join during our 
fiscal year, which runs from July 1 to June 30.  Membership renewal occurs by or before June 30 each year.   
 
BAPFCCN is the only professional, 501c3 organization in Contra Costa County dedicated exclusively to 
licensed family child care providers. Our Mission Statement… 
 

The Bay Area Professional Family Child Care Network is dedicated to supporting family child 
care providers, in California and beyond, reach higher standards consistent with current research 
in the early care and education field by providing resources, information, and training to enhance 
a safe and healthy home environment for children and families. Our organization is also a vehicle 
for developing a sense of community among family child care providers by promoting peer 
support and camaraderie through various programs and activities.   

 
 
First Name  Last Name  
   
Telephone   Email* 
   
FCCH License #   Birthdate  
   
Street Address  City   Zip 
     

 
*Email disclaimer: By signing my name on the line below, I agree that my email address may be shared with 
the members of BAPFCCN.  Tax ID 83-1032409  
 
Signature __________________________________  
 
Dues paid via check – Please send this completed form and your check, made payable to Bay Area Professional 
Family Child Care Network, to BAPFCCN, PO Box 63, Concord, CA 94522.  
 
Dues paid via Zelle – Please email this completed form to BayAreaPFCCNetwork@gmail.com and send your 
Zelle payment to “BayAreaPFCCNetwork@gmail.com”.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Benu Chhabra, President, at 925-395-7486.  


